
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  December 23, 2024     
 
MEETING DATE:  January 6, 2024   
 
Agenda Item:  Public Safety Furnace     
 
Background:  The Public Safety Building is 20 years old and we have been replacing 
furnaces as they began to fail.  The building has three furnaces with one more to be 
replaced this year. 
 
Thelen Heating has provided a quote for the furnace and installation with a cost of 
$12,775.00. 
 
There are funds budgeted for building repairs which will cover this cost.     
 
 
 
Requested Action:  Approve the purchase of a furnace for the Public Safety Building.   
 
 
 
 
 


